JESSE A. LANGER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bridgeport

E-Mail Address; jlanger@cohenandwolf.com

September 30, 2011

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Linda Roberts
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 417 — Application by T-Mobile Northeast LLC
for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public
Need for a Telecommunications Facility at Moose Hill Road
in the town of Guilford, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

I write on behalf of the Applicant, T-Mobile Northeast LLc ("T-Mobile”), regarding the
draft findings of fact issued by the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council’) for the proposed
telecommunications facility at Moose Hill Road, Guilford, Connecticut. T-Mobile respectfully
submits the following proposed changes to the findings of fact,

Draft Finding of Fact 14. T-Mobile communicated with the Guilford Preservation
Alliance (“Alliance”): however, the Alliance declined to meet with T-Mobile regarding the
Facility. T-Mobile respectfully requests that this fact be included in the findings of fact.

Draft Finding of Fact 43. The proposed finding states that T-Mobile proposes to
construct a 50 x 50 compound within a 52 x 52 lease area. However, T-Mobile proposes to
construct a 50 x 50 compound within a 50 x 60 lease area.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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